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THE CITY OF EDINBURGH COUNCIL

NOTICE OF ASSET TRANSFER REQUEST REVIEW

An asset transfer review request has been made to City of Edinburgh Council
under the Asset Transfer Request (Review Procedure) (Scotland) Regulations 2016.

The request has been made by The Association of the Friends of St. John's and
relates to an area of land with the footprint of the main building of St. John's
RC Primary School, located on the junction of Hamilton Terrace and
Duddingston Road, Edinburgh, EH15 and ancillary space.

The documents relating to this review request can be viewed online at

http://iwww.edinburgh.gov.ukl/info/20029/have your say/772/community asset
transfer or by contacting the Operational Estates Team on 0131 469 5228

Anyone may make representations about this request to City of Edinburgh Council
Representations must be in writing and include the name and address of the person
making it. A copy of the representation will be given to the organisation making the
request.

Representations must be made by 22 January 2018. They should be sent to:

Operational Estates Team,
The City of Edinburgh Council
Waverley Court, Level 1:4,

4 East Market Street,
Edinburgh, EH8 8BG

General information about the asset transfer scheme is available at

https://www.gov.scot/policies/community-empowerment/asset-transfer/




